
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mark Bloomfield   
Sent: 17 May 2023 20:43 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: greathallingburypc@outlook.com 
Subject: Wren kitchens  
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I am writing to object to the planning application to the land at start hill great hallingbury to be used 
as a logistics depot for wren kitchens This land has always been a area for a diverse species of plants 
and animals and now is in danger of being destroyed, we are losing to much ancient lands which 
animals and plants have lived very happily Land like this is also carbon positive helping to remove 
pollutants from aircraft which flys over it constantly. 
 
I think that the residents of great hallingbury has been subjected to environmental issues caused by 
the airport now we are going to be forced to be subjected to excessive amounts of light pollution 
and heavy vehicles using the small country road, which has already speeding vehicles and copious 
amounts of pot holes.  
 
I feel it would be irresponsible, for any planning/governmental authority to grant any permission for 
building on this beautiful piece of land and destroy habitat for rare animals and plants, and 
destroying more of our green belt countryside What I cannot understand is that stansted airport has 
many areas to be re-developed for industrial purposes, would it make more sense to build a logistic 
centre there keeping industrial areas and green spaces separate to protect the fragile ecosystem So I 
fully object to any plans for this application 
 
Regards 
Mark Bloomfield Parish Councillor and resident of  
 
 
 




